
 

 

 

 

 

The year 2021 in review 

 

The current HSF board consists of: President Mr. Charles Benson Pompier, Treasurer: Mr. Cookie Bijlani, 

Secretary Ms. Ineke Konings, Member Mariette Schrijvers, Member Karin Beldman-Hauptmeijer, 

Member Dilip Goklani, Member Martijn Tilanus.  

The board had 15 meetings throughout 2021, some zoom some real-life meetings, including the 2 

general meetings with the home owners and residents. 

• In 2021 the Board had talks with several security companies, and with several homeowners’ 
associations to help determine the best solution for Belair 

 

• After concerns of several neighbors, the board contacted the minister of VSA about the heavy 
smoke and stench at the funeral home. The minister investigated the matter and requested the 
funeral home to resolve the problem. 

 

• The board had a zoom meeting with the project developer concerning the establishment of the 
Padel Courts on the Welgelegen road. 

 

• The board had meetings with Karis Development concerning a new real estate development 
around the pond and at the Belair Beach. 

 

• In 2021 the mailing contact list of all Belair residents has been updated. 
 

• Several “no littering” signs were placed throughout various locations in Belair. 
 

• The board placed traffic mirrors at the most necessary spots.  
 

• The HSF board participated in a Beach cleanup and organized several other clean ups in our area 
as well. 
 

• And last but not least, several potholes and damaged areas on the Otter Road have been 
repaired.  

 


